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The Friends of Amesbury Abbey Church  

Welcome the Builth Wells Male Voice Choir 
in concert with the Salisbury Plain Military 

Wives Choir 

                          

 

Friday, May 17th May at 7.30 p.m. 
At the parish church of St Mary and St Melor,  

Church Street, Amesbury.  

Refreshments available during the interval. 

Ticket £15 from  Jan Swindlehurst  01980 625467 
 

Or online at Ticket Tailor:    https://buytickets.at/

thefriendsofamesburyabbeychurch/1166369 
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